LEGAL NOTICE
PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL HEARING
Community Preservation Committee
Tuesday, April 4, 2023

The Georgetown Community Preservation Committee will hold a Public Informational Hearing
on Tuesday, April 4, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. to provide the community with an opportunity to learn
and comment about projects to be considered for funding by the voters of Georgetown at the
May 2023 Annual and Special Town Meeting. The Hearing will be held remotely via Zoom.
Join the Hearing at:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84146181201

Projects to be presented will be:

Annual Reservations to the CPA Core Categories and Administrative Reservation

Community Housing Category--Affordable Housing Trust Block Grant

Historical Category --Town Records Preservation

Recreational Category - Equal Access to American Legion Park

Recreational Category- East Main Street Recreational Facility Electrification

Recreational Category- American Legion Park Irrigation

Historical Category - Town Hall Window Restoration and Preservation

If approved by the voters, these projects will be paid for with the funds available to
Georgetown as defined in M.G.L Chapter 44B, the Community Preservation Act. For more
information, visit the Community Preservation Website at http://www.georgetowncpc.com.
The Community Preservation Committee welcomes any questions and comments regarding
these projects. If you are unable to participate in this meeting, please send your questions or

comments to HlaCortiglia@georgetownma.gov.

The Community Preservation Committee would like to thank the residents of Georgetown for
their continued support.

H. LaCortiglia,
Chair, Georgetown Community Preservation Committee
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